
Central Indiana Amateur Radio Association 
(CIARA)  

   

CIARA Meeting Notes 02/03/2018 
• The meeting was called to order by Wayne Polakoff, KD9BUX at 10:02 AM. At Fire Station 6 in 

Noblesville. 

• Treasurer’s Report was given by Steve Skinner, AC9AM.  The Club has $1981.17 in the 
checking account.  The 2018 dues need to be paid. The dues are $12 per year for single and $18 
for a couple. 

• There will be a exam review class at St Vincent’s Carmel on the 17th of February.  We need a few 
volunteers to help with the teaching of the course.  There are 19 modules that need to be taught.  
The class will start at 8:00AM. VE testing will be after the class which starts at 4:30 PM, and is 
open for all classes of amateur radio licenses.  It looks like there may be at least 30 people taking 
the class.  Please let Mike Alley know if you would like to attend or teach this class. 

• Joe March, KJ9M, suggested that the club get a plaque for the former president and treasurer.  
The club approved the expense. 

• The Sam Costa Run will be in March followed by the Carmel Marathon.  We still looking for 
volunteers.  

• The next meeting will be on April 7th at Fire Station 6. 

• The club had a discussion on digital modes.   

• The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 AM by Wayne Polakoff.   

 

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 
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